Congratulatory Message - =A}

Congratulation for 40" Anniversary

Please accept the warmest congratulations from The University of Akron on
celebration of the 40" Anniversary of the Polymer Society of Korea.

Prof. Eric J. Amis
Since 1976, The Polymer Society of Korea has promoted polymer science and the

polymer industry worldwide, continually expanding over decades to provide leadership as
a resource in the development and propagation of the science and technology of
polymer-related chemistry, physics, biology and engineering. Through networking,
education opportunities, professional development and recognition, the Polymer Society
of Korea connects its many members as they grow as researchers and professionals.

As the Dean of the College of Polymer Science and Polymer Engineering at The
University of Akron, | am deeply thankful for your exemplary commitment to the
advancement of polymer science and technology. Numerous alumni of our college find
great value and take pride as members of your organization and we are appreciative of
the continuing partnership to advance the value of polymer science and engineering.

Congratulations again on 40 years of contributions to furthering the continued growth of
polymers throughout the world. Best wishes for many more years of success.

Eric J. Amis

Dean, College of Polymer Science and Polymer Engineering
Vice Provost, Research

The University of Akron
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